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October 8, 2019

Dear Municipality of Temagami c/o Roxanne St. Germain,

Thank you kindly for your generous conuribution of time, to our Master of Landscape Architecture
Program at the University of Toronto, which has resulted in this publication of Forests of
Temagami—An Atlas of Old and New Growth.

Our students were sincerely grateful for the perspectives on Temagami that you shared. It was an
invaluable experience that will effectively contribute to their education. They will certainly remember
their walks in Temagami, and the related talks and discussions that covered an incredible diversity of
viewpoints. I know that this will help guide their future work as landscape architects, and particularly
their ambitions toward healing the planet.

Thank you specifically Roxanne, for all your incredible organization concerning our visit! Also,
thanks to Lori Hunter for your support of this endeavour, to Brian Koski for addressing the students
in person, and to Temagami Council for donating use of the Temagami Theatre.

‘We hope you enjoy the book!

Sincerely,
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